
A resident in the area of Hope received a phone call soliciting funds on behalf of the RCMP in relation to supporting school talks on bullying and gang problems.  The male stated if there were any concerns that the resident could speak to his supervisor.  He then requested credit card information to be able to process a $25.00 or more donation.  The resident advised she would consider a donation if the request was mailed to their residence.  The resident made the proper decision as the RCMP does not solicit funds in this manner.

